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I want to thank the Agriculture Economics Society for providing me with a bursary that allowed 

me to attend the 10th PhD workshop of the European Association of Agriculture Economics at 

the Corvinus University of Budapest in Hungary. 

I enjoyed discussing research with PhD colleagues from all other Europe. It was very interesting 

to see the breadth of the scientific field agriculture economics. These discussions greatly 

contributed to my motivation to do research. 

I particularly enjoyed the workshop because of its unique purpose. It was a good opportunity to 

share early-stage research or go more into depth of a paper. The feedback that was given by 

peers and members of the organizing committee was very open and constructive. I presented 

my article “Commodity Price Risk in Phosphorus Recycling Investments” on the second day 

of the workshop. Presenting my research in a short format was a good exercise in nailing down 

the most important parts of the paper. 

In addition to meeting colleagues and presenting research, the workshop program included 

panel sessions with the purpose of preparing us for our future career. I found a session on the 

nuts and bolts of authoring research papers by Jonathan Brooks and Ian Fraser particularly 

helpful. In addition to the panel sessions, I participated a mentoring session with Diogo 

Monteiro, where I gained new insides on possibilities for my future career trajectory. 

I want to conclude by thanking the workshop organizers and the Agriculture Economics Society 

for allowing me to attend this great workshop. 

Jan-Philip Uhlemann 

Business Economics Group 

Wageningen University and Research 

 

Some impressions of the workshop below: 

 

Picture 1: Workshop attendants 

 



 

Picture 2: My presentation 

 

 

Picture 1: Me at the workshop location 


